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TO:  All VRR DROP Plan Members 
 
FROM:  David Strauss 
 
SUBJECT:  Rate of Return 
 
DATE:   November 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Just a short note, to inform you that effective October 1, 2020, the rate of return will be 
posted on a quarterly basis due to the lag on when we receive our returns from the 
investment consultant. You will now see interest posted on March 31, June 30, September 
30 and December 31 each year. If still active, monthly drop postings will continue in the 
same manner.  
 
 
On behalf of your Board of Trustees I wish you and your family a safe & joyous holiday 
season. If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  
  
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
 
 

David Strauss, Chairman   
FOR THE BOARD 
 
 
 
 
 
c:   2020 General Memos (file) 


